
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725 
DATE:  THURSDAY, MAY 2, 2024  
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  

 
Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 
Apr. 4-May 6 PSD Designs and Images Art Show, Foothills Mall  
Apr. 29-May 3 Scholastic BOGO Book Fair, Tavelli Media Center  
May 6-May 10 Cardboard Challenge  
May 1  5th Grade Concert, 6:00-6:45 p.m., Tavelli gym 
May 1  Begin delivering Cardboard to the Science Lab for the Challenge 
May 6-10 Teacher Appreciation Week  
May 9  PTO Meeting, 6:00 p.m. Tavelli Media Center  
May 10  All Library Books Returned to Media Center  
May 16  Field Day, 4th-5th grade, 9:05-10:35; K-1st grade, 10:50-12:20; 2nd-3rd grade, 1:00-2:30 p.m. 
May 24  No School for PSD Students, Staff Work Day  
May 27  No School for PSD Students, Memorial Day  
May 28   Summer Blast Off, 5:00-7:00 p.m., Tavelli playground  
May 29  5th Grade Celebration, 9:15 a.m. Tavelli gym  
May 30  All Medications in the Health Office must be picked up by 1:00 p.m. 
May 30   Last Day of School for PSD Students, Dismissal at Noon, breakfast will be served, buses will run  
.  

  Denotes a PTO sponsored event/funds                  Denotes a Wellness event 

1.  Tavelli Health Office Medication Pick-up – If your student has medication here in the Tavelli 
Health Office, please plan to pick up those medications on or before the last day of school. 
Medications cannot be sent home with students. Remember, the last day of school is a half day, 
medications not picked up by 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 30th will be disposed of. If you have any 
questions, please contact your School Nurse, Sarah Hansen shansen@psdschools.org or Health 
Tech Hillary Chlebisch hchlebisch@psdschools.org or call the Health Office 970-488-6732. 
Thanks! 

2.  PTO Meeting Next Thursday, May 9, 6-7 pm – Please join us next week for our final meeting of 
the school year. We’ll be discussing end-of-year celebrations, yearbook, media center renovation 
committee, survey results and will vote for next year’s board. We will be in the media center, or you 
can join us on Zoom. Find the link in next week’s Thursday note, or on the PTO website.   

3.  Thanks to a Generous Tavelli Student – Once again, Delilah Shields, a 2nd grader in Mrs. Olsen’s 
class has raised money to donate to our Book Fair. She has raised a total of $230 to help students 
purchase a book of their own. Thanks Delilah, you are a great example of what being a Tavelli Tiger 
is all about!  

4.  Cardboard Challenge Needs Volunteers! – Once again, Tavelli students will be participating in 
the Cardboard Challenge, May 6th-May 10th.  Inspired by the short film, ‘Caine’s Arcade’, the Global 
Cardboard Challenge is a celebration of child creativity and the role communities can play in 
fostering it. Kids of all ages are challenged to create and build anything they can dream up using 
cardboard, recycled materials and imagination. Mrs. Musante could use volunteers to help students 
build their creations. Students will build during their science/engineering lab time: 4th grade 9:00-
9:45; 3rd grade 10:30-11:15; 5th grade 11:45-12:30; 2nd grade 12:35-1:20, 1st grade 2:10-2:55. 
Ask your child what day they have science to volunteer in their classroom.  

5.  Teacher Appreciation Week is Next Week!  – Our amazing Tavelli teachers will be showered with 
love during our Spa-tacular teacher appreciation week. This flyer provides ideas on how you can 
show your gratitude and help make it an unforgettable week for our teachers. Remember that our 
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staff’s favorite things are linked on the PTO website so you can personalize gifts to them. 
https://www.tavellipto.org/staff-fav-things  

6.  Adventure is On at the Poudre River Library – This free, all ages program encourages curiosity 

and provides exciting opportunities to learn, play and read together. The Poudre River Library has 
created a Bingo Board of activities that are fun to complete and help kids practice reading, science, 
technology, art, math, and health. To register for this great program and receive a free book, 
please go to https://poudrelibraries.beanstack.org/reader365  

7.  Order Your Yearbook Today! – We are still accepting orders for 2024 yearbooks, which will be 
delivered in late May in plenty of time for kids to sign each other’s books! Please use this order 
form or visit the PTO website at www.TavelliPTO.org. Yearbooks are $20 ($21 for online orders). 
Please return the order form to the front office for all orders. Checks can be made payable to 
Tavelli PTO.  
 
8.  Please Return Your Library Books! – All library books are due back by Friday, May 10th. Parents, 
you can check your student’s library account by visiting https://lib.psdschools.org/Library/home, 
clicking the Parents tab, and entering your student’s ID number and password. If a book is lost, 
you can pay for it online with SchoolPay or you can call Ms. Linda Foreman in the office to pay by 
phone—970-488-6725. If paying by cash or check, please tell your student to bring it to Ms. 
Foreman. If you feel there has been a mistake, please email Mr. Deakin rdeakin@psdschools.org 
Thank you!  

9.  Tavelli Field Day – Our Field Day is May 16th this year and Mr. Deal could use your help! If you 
are interested in helping with a station, please contact Mr. Deal, robertd@psdschools.org 
Remember, you must be registered with Poudre School District to volunteer for any school activity. 
Please go to https://www.psdschools.org/community/volunteers to register as a volunteer. Times 
for volunteering are 4th and 5th grade, 9:05-10:35; Kdg. and 1st grade, 10:50-12:20; 2nd and 3rd 
grade, 1:00-2:30. Thanks for your help!  

10.  PTO wants your feedback! - Please take a few minutes to complete this survey to help PTO 
decide on next year’s meeting schedule, how we can best reach parents and ways that you would 
like to help. We appreciate your support!  

11.  Save the Date! – Summer Blast Off – May 28, 5:00-7:00 p.m. – Join your fellow Tavelli Tigers 
for a fun evening on the playground as we wrap up the school year. We’ll have food trucks and 
music so your family can enjoy a picnic dinner with friends. More info to come.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 
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